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              Crime Control Numbers for June 26, 2022, to July 02, 2022, in the Basic Car 8A95 area. 

 

Aggravated Assault 

None 

 

Robbery 

None 

 

Burglary 

June 26, 2022, at 0220 hours, on the 2400 block of Shenandoah St, an unknown suspect(s) 

entered the school grounds (under construction) drilled opened a Conex container, and removed 

tools. 

 

June 28, 2022, in the early morning hours, on the 2600 block of Robertson Blvd, an unknown 

suspect(s) used an unknown tool to pry open the rear entrance gate. The suspect(s) then 

attempted to enter the building but was unsuccessful. The suspect(s) then fled the location. 

 

June 30, 2022, at 1100 hours, on the 2100 block of Beverly Dr, while the victim was asleep, an 

unknown suspect(s) used an unknown tool to break the glass window of the rear door. The 

suspect entered the location. It is unclear if the suspect(s) removed property from the location. 

The suspect(s) fled the location. 

 

July 02, 2022, in the early morning hours, on the 9800 block of National Blvd, the suspect(s) 

used an unknown tool to break in through the roof. Once inside, the suspect(s) unplugged the 

surveillance cameras and removed the victim’s property. The suspect(s) fled the location. 
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Grand Theft Automobile 

On June 30, 2022, on the 10300 block of Dunleer Dr, a 2019 Volvo XC9 was stolen from the 

public street. The vehicle was recovered on July 4, 2022, in Southwest Division. 

 

Burglary / Theft from Motor Vehicle  

June 26, 2022, during the afternoon hours, on the 1400 block of Beverly Dr, the suspect arrived 

in a white Jeep Cherokee and smashed the rear windows of the victim’s vehicle. The suspect 

removed property and fled the location. 

 

On June 30, 2022, at 0300 hours, on the 9800 block of National Blvd, an unknown suspect(s) 

removed the victim’s catalytic converter from a 2005 Honda Accord. 

 

On June 30, 2022, on the 3300 block of Oakhurst Ave, an unknown suspect entered an unsecured 

vehicle and removed a wallet. 

 

June 30, 20222, during the early morning hours, on the 2900 block of Danalda Dr, an unknown 

suspect entered an unsecured vehicle and removed a wallet. 


